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Laura Hope, DBS Bank’s Head of Financial Institutions Group for the Americas, has been
recognized by The United Way of New York City’s Women’s Leadership Council for her
outstanding professional leadership and philanthropic work. The Power of Women to Make a
Difference honor ‘recognizes outstanding women leaders whose professional accomplishments
are matched by their commitment to philanthropy and giving back to their community.”

Laura, who has led the FIG business in the Americas for nearly 5 years, is active in several
industry organizations, including Women in Fund Finance, and her contributions to the New
York Community include work with the Ford Foundation, The Kennedy Center, Girls Scouts of
America, Maysles Documentary Center, and HiArts, to name just a few.

Congratulations, Laura!
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